
Join us this winter in 
LesCayes, Haiti 

on our Exciting Mission Trip! 

St. John’s very first 

Haiti Mission Trip 
to the Children of Israel Orphanage in Les Cayes, Haiti 

January 22-31, 2015 
 

We need medical AND non-medical 
participants to participate in: 

  

Construction/renovation of children’s 
cabins  
Vacation Bible School 
Medical Clinics 
Gardening 
Sharing the Good News of Jesus through 
words and deeds! 

 

It will be a life changing experience! 
Are YOU interested? We would ask all persons seriously interested to contact Perry Dukes by March 31, 2014. 
You DO NOT have to make a final commitment at this point, just indicate your interest. 
 

More details: we will take up to 15 adults (we may be able to take youth on a later trip). Because congregation 
fundraising will primarily cover the cost of medical supplies and building materials, participants will be 
responsible for paying their own trip costs (estimated at $1400). However, we hope to make available a few 
scholarships.  
 

All interested persons are asked to attend an informational meeting on April 9, 2014 at 7:15 pm. If you cannot 
attend, speak to Perry. 
 

Questions about the Mission Work? Contact Mission Trip Leaders, Ketura & Daniel Dor at 
keturaisidor@yahoo.com or 317-442-9799 

 

Questions about trip details or logistics?  Contact Mission Trip Coordinator, Perry Dukes at 
pedukes@gmail.com or 843 592 1998 


